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Dear Sir 
 
IG001010- Request for Information held by SWFRS 
 
May we take this opportunity to apologise for the delay in getting back to you and thank you once 
again for your continued patience.  Your request ref: IG001010 has now been dealt with under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
You asked us for the following:  
  

1. What is the current position with the FENs?  
 

2. What work does CMCL, or any other responsible party, need to undertake to have the FENs 
lifted?  
 

3. What firm of solicitors are representing CMCL in the proceedings?  
 

4. When is the next Case Management Conference or Hearing?  
.  
 

5. What advice has SWFRS provided to CMCL? Please provide copies of any reports or advice 
notes, etc. 

 
Having carefully considered your request for the above details, we believe that the following 
exemptions are engaged: 
 
Section 40 – Personal Data. FEN correspondence are issued to the responsible persons (RPs) only. 
 
Section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) is engaged, as the information sought by 
yourself is available through the Residents’ Association.  
 
 
 
 



 

 

Unfortunately, under Section 31, information requested is also exempt as disclosure under this Act 
would, or would be likely to prejudice (c) the administration of justice at this time.  
 
If you have any specific fire concerns, we would be happy to put you in touch with our dedicated 
Community Safety Team who can arrange a home fire safety check if required. For more information 
please visit our website or contact us through our main reception on 01443 232000. 
 
If you have any queries regarding your Freedom of Information request, please contact us at 
Dataprotection@southwales-fire.gov.uk quoting the reference number above in any future 
communication. 
If you are dissatisfied with the way that your information request has been handled, you can request 
an internal review by writing to: 

Information Governance and Compliance Officer 
South Wales Fire and Rescue Service  
Forest View Business Park  
Llantrisant 
CF72 8LX 
 
If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to appeal to the 
Information Commissioner at: 

Information Commissioner’s Office-Wales, 
2nd Floor,  
Churchill House,  
Churchill Way, 
Cardiff,  
CF10 2HH. 
 
There is no charge for making an appeal. 

Yours Faithfully  
Information Governance and Compliance 
 
Dataprotection@southwales-fire.gov.uk 
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